INTERNAL NOTICE 4:2013

DOMESTIC REFUSE MANAGEMENT

GAMHOA MANAGEMENT WANTS TO THANK ALL RESIDENTS WHO PARTICIPATE IN THE RECYCLING PROGRAM
BY SEGREGATING THEIR WASTE IN ORDER TO MAKE A POSITIVE CONTRIBUTION TOWARDS A GREEN
ENVIRONMENT.

We have changed our refuse bags from Black bags to Clear bags in order for our workforce to identify the
contents. It is thus to easy see if the bag contains glass, tins, re-usable paper materials, plastic Bottles etc. to
speed up the waste management process and sorting of waste.

This will contribute in handling the refuse more effectively and speed up the entire operation at our Tip Site.
Gamhoa Management urges all residents to start separate your waste into four categories.

Tins and Glass — To be collected Bi- weekly - every 2™ and 4" Monday
Paper — To be collected Bi-weekly - every 2™ and 4" Monday
Plastic bottles- To be collected Bi-weekly - every 2™ and 4" Monday
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Other non recyclable items = To be collected as usual 1 x per week

The matter of recycling and the implementation thereof was requested by the Residents during the General
meeting in August 2013 and once again raised during the most resent AGN.

We all do have a responsibility to contribute to the environment and the future of our Mother earth
Please contribute in the program

The only winners in this matter are all of us and our children.

Kind regards

GAMHOA Management
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